
 

 

Posting in the Netherlands: introduction notification rules 

Netherlands  

As from 1 March 2020, the Netherlands introduces an electronic notification system 
for employers whose drivers are temporarily posted in the Netherlands. Drivers, but 
also self-employed persons, are considered posted as they execute transports in, to 
and from the Netherlands, thus all transports except transports in transit through the 
Netherlands. 

The Dutch ministry of Social Affairs and Employment launched a special website 
where all necessary information can be downloaded: www.postedworkers.nl. The 
website is also available in English and German. Online registration is open as from 
February 1, 2020. 

The duty to notify applies as of March 1, 2020, so no posting that would start before 
this date need to be notified.  

The ministry will introduce a call centre/helpdesk in order to help companies with 
questions.  

More detailed information can be found on IRU Information Centre (Authorisations, 
Goods Transport). 
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